Nicola Gunn

From: Carol Ansbro <carroll.ansbro@gmail.com>
Sent: 27 February 2018 12:24

To: planning

Subject: Application No 3/2017/1207

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

FAO Harriet McCartney

Re Proposed extension to house to form family room/living area, utility room and bedroom ensuite at Arbour Farm
Hi Harriet

| am not sure it you are dealing with this application so could you please pass on this email to whoever is if it is not you.

For some reason the Parish Council has not received a request to comment as part of the consultation on this application.
However, it has been considered by Councillors and | would like to notify you that no objections have been raised.

Kind regards

Carol Ansbro
Clerk to Thornley with Wheatley PC



